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W/c 20th May 2024 
This week we will be carrying out various assessments.  
 

This week we will continue our work on fractions and we will find three quarters of a number. 

In P.E we will be learning how to roll and jump in different ways. 

In music we will be finishing our songs about the Fire of London. 

In Art we will be learning about perspective. 

In Geography we will be learning about the importance of using a key on a map. 

 

Our science lessons will put out fitness to the test as  

we will carry out different exercises and measure our 

heart rate.  

Note 

On Thursday 23rd May we will be visiting Hoyland Library. This visit will take place in the afternoon. We will catch the public 
transport bus to the library. We hope that this visit will inspire the children to want to read and borrow books. 

It is also TTRockstars day, so remember to dress as a rock star or wear bright clothes! 

 

If you have any queries, please don’t hesitate to contact us.                               

                             Many thanks 

Mrs S. Chadburn & Mrs N. Turner 

 

 

 

 


